

NR_key_name: 257BE94E1DE6F941852561B9004B9007
SendTo: CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo: CN=Valerie Trzaska-Sails/O=ARRB @ ARRB
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Tracy Shycoff/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 05/11/1995
DisplayDate_Time: 9:49:02 AM
ComposedDate: 05/11/1995
ComposedDate_Time: 9:45:21 AM
Subject: personnel
I have been checking references on Christina. So far, so good. I will talk to her temp agency today and get info from them. Hopefully, we can make an offer tomorrow. Stephanie Richarson is coming at noon tomorrow to interview for the Sr. AA position (I will give you both a copy of her resume). Val, I would like for you to be in the interview. David, if we think she is a good candidate, would you like to meet with her tomorrow or wait until we interview the others and then call people back for 2nd interviews? I have two other strong resumes and am waiting for calls back from them to set up interviews. Do either of you have times that you cannot see people in the next week?
Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: